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<PeggyBlaufuss@smit
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06/19/2008 12:33 PM 

 
To Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US@EPA 

cc Sheldon Muller/ENF/R8/USEPA/US@EPA 

Subject Docket No. CWA-08-2008-0009 

 
  

  
 
 
Ms. Whiting-Beale: 
  
Fred Strege from our office represents David Paulson and Northeast Ridge Development Company in the 
above matter.  Mr. Strege is out of the office until June 30, 2008.  However, he has asked me to convey 
his response to the ADR offer letter dated June 16, 2008. 
  
Therefore, I am providing you with the following information: 
  
1.                   Fred Strege, 701-642-2668 – attorney for Respondents 
2.                   Respondents:  David J. Paulson and Northeast Ridge Development Company 
3.                   Docket No. CWA-08-2008-0009 
4.                   Party we represent – David J. Paulson and Northeast Ridge Development Company 
5.                   Whether we want ADR – Yes, Respondents David J. Paulson and Northeast Ridge 
Development Company would like to participate in ADR in an effort to settle this case. 
  
Our office has communicated with Sheldon Muller, the attorney representing the EPA in this matter, and 
we believe he is also agreeable to an ADR process.  He has indicated that he will communicate directly 
with you in that regard. 
  
If you need any additional information, please contact me. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Peggy Blaufuss 
Legal Assistant to Fred Strege 
  
  
  
Peggy Blaufuss 
Smith, Strege & Fredericksen, Ltd. 
321 Dakota Avenue, Box 38 
Wahpeton, ND 58074-0038 
(701) 642-2668 (phone) 
(701) 642-4729 (fax) 
peggyblaufuss@smithstrege.com 
www.smithstrege.com 

  
Pursuant to the rules of professional conduct set forth in Circular 230, as promulgated by the United States Department of the 
Treasury, unless we expressly state otherwise in this communication, nothing contained in this communication was intended or 
written to be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer by the Internal 
Revenue Code of 1986, and it cannot be used by any taxpayer for such purpose.  No one, without our express prior written 
permission, may use or refer to any tax advice in this communication in promoting, marketing or recommending a partnership or 
other entity, investment plan or arrangement relating to any one or more taxpayers. 

NOTICE: This message is from a law firm, and thus may contain or attach confidential information or an attorney-client 
communication that is confidential and privileged by law.  It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized 
person. If you believe that you have received this message or any attachment in error, simply delete both from your system without 
reading or copying, and notify the sender by e-mail or by calling 701-642-2668. Thank you. 
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